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As part of National Family History Week, the Dublin History Group held an open workshop on the 

29th July at the Dublin History Group Research Centre about taking care of your old family photos 

and displaying them. Tania Gilbert hosted the Workshop which was attended by locals and city folk.  

She talked about old photos and how important it is to take care of them, along with ideas of how to 

display them.   She was given some DHG photos which she scrapbooked into an album, which will 

be returned for the DHG to display.  When choosing the photos, Tania was amazed at how much 

information she found out when she started researching them which has ignited her interest in going 

further into her family history. 

Tania is also looking at running some Scrapbooking Workshops at the Centre in the near future, so if 

you are interested you can let us know via e-mail, workshops@dublinhistorygroup.com.au , keep an 

eye on our website, www.dublinhistorygroup.com.au and in the Dublin Dispatch for more 

information. 

 

 

For up to date information on 

what’s happening at the Dublin 

History Group Research Centre 

checkout the calendar on our 

website for opening times and 

events. Everyone is welcome to 

see what there is to offer, to have a 

chat, or just a cuppa. 
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Lisa Mansell, Geoffrey Ralph and Laura Parsons look on as 

Tania talks about the album and the photos 


